Mississippi Junior/Community College Band Directors Association

Hattiesburg, MS Feb. 13, 2004

The meeting was called to order on 2/13/04 at 2:11 p.m. by President Sammy Barr. The Guest speaker was Dr. Gary Adam, who discussed scholarship deadlines (March 15th), the importance of transfer students establishing a relationship with studio teachers, the ideal time to audition (Dec., Jan., Feb.), and additional scholarships available outside the music department (leadership scholarships, out of state tuition scholarships).

New business:

We presently have no vice president for 2004-2005 unless Amanda Maddox is coming back to the meetings (she is the 2003-2004 secretary). Kyle Hill was elected secretary for 2004-2005.

All-state band will be held at Ole Miss the second full weekend of February. Clinician will be Francis McBeth.

Discussion was held regarding what keeps students from participating in All-State Band. A survey was suggested. The meeting was then called to a close.

Respectfully submitted by Meri Newell, proxy.